Nationwide Anti-Robocall
Litigation Task Force Created
to Fight Estimated $29.8B 1in
Scam Call Theft

“A new nationwide Anti-Robocall Litigation Task Force has been
created, looking to crack down on the calls that lead to an
estimated $29.8 billion stolen through scam calls each year,
according to the National Consumer Law Center and Electronic
Privacy Information Center. The task force which is compose,”
reports Jon Styf in The Center Square.

“All 50 state attorneys generals will work to go after bad
actors in telecommunications and will work to cut down the
number of robocalls that residents throughout the United
States receive. Robocalls aren’t just an Illinois problem.
They are a nationwide problem, said Illinois Attorney General
Kwame Raoul. That is why I am proud to join.”

Read the article.
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